
From:  Julie  Clough  jmailto:iuliebclouqh@qmail.comJ
Sent:  Wednesday,  August  25, 2021  8:32  PM

To:  Michael  Behrendt

Subject:  Mill Plaza

Thank  you  for  collecting  public  comments  for  this  evening's  planning  board  meeting.  Count  me  in  strong

opposition  to the  proposed  Mill  Plaza  plans  based  on  non  compliance  with  zoning  laws  and  it  not  being  in  the

best  interest  of  Durham  residents  and  'UNH  affiliates  and  students.

Sincerely,

Julie  Clough

6 Strout  Lane

Durham


